
As a multilingual student, I’ve seen how second-language learners often struggle silently — not 
just with academics, but with feeling seen, included, and confident in a new environment. I’m 
running for Student Advocate because I want to be a bridge for those voices that are often 
overlooked. 
 
Many students come to SBCC full of potential, but language barriers and unfamiliar systems can 
make them feel isolated. I’ve always had a natural ability to connect with students from diverse 
linguistic backgrounds. Whether it’s through a simple conversation, campus tour, or answering 
questions that others are too afraid to ask, I love helping second-language students feel like 
they truly belong here. 
 
If elected, I will focus on creating more inclusive communication channels, promoting 
multilingual support, and making sure second-language students know they are just as 
important, capable, and empowered as anyone else on campus. 
 
SBCC is an incredible place, and it becomes even better when everyone feels safe, seen, and 
supported. That’s the community I want to help build — and I hope to do it with your trust. 
 


